
OREGON COUNTRY FAIR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MINUTES
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The announcements
have been mailed.
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on the needed revisions.
meeting is open to interested members.

Robert Aurnague-DeSpain moved the Board approve a budget of $500 
uiual Retreat. Motion seconded and passed. The retreat, held
'nnual Meeting, is an orientation for new board and staff members.

The
1934,

Announcements: Mary Wagner is resigning as Coordinator of Information, 
you are interested in the position let the Board or Mary know.

, It will be held March 18 
at 7pm, at Frank Sharpy’s, 1026 Custer Court, Eugene,

OLD BUSINESS 
The Annual Meeting Agenda was approved by the Board.

The deadline to get your name on the ballot is March 18.

NEW BUSINESS
Grievance Panel Appointments: A grievance panel was.chosen by blind choice 
from those membersthat volunteered for selection. The five appointees will 
^rve as the first grievance panel-new representatives will be chosen with 
'h new grievance review request. More volunteers are still needed in the 
'tsperson and Food Booth/Entertainment catergories. Please let the
</<ary know at the Annual Meeting if you are interested in volunteering.

Bylaw Review: Robert Thompson moved the Board review the bylaws in an 
official Board meeting held at a later date so that more time could be spent

Motion seconded and passed by consensus.
9
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The NASCO Board Training cost less than budgeted, $612.31* 
people attended the training.

Board Members present: Jon Silvermoon, Wally Slocum, Mary Wagner, Moz Wright, 
Robert Aurnague DeSpain, Ron Chase, Santos Narvaez, Lucy Parker, Robert 
Thompson, Frank Sharpy.
□nroval of Minutes: The Board minutes of February 19, 1984 were approved 

by the Board,

Food Guidelines: Lucy Parker moved the Board approve the 1984 Food Guidelines. 
Motion seconded and passed.

1984 Guidelines: Ron Chase moved the Board approve the Guidelines with the 
accepted amendments, including a grievance procedure statement as suggested 
by Jon Silvermoon. Motion seconded and passed.

March 4, i yo4

Summer Camp for Kids: Percy Hilo reported that 5 children have already 
registered for camp and he has one official volunteer. The Summer Camp 
flyer will be mailed out in the Registration Packets and be available at 
the Annual Meeting.
Construction Guidelines: Ron Chase moved the Clearing and Booth Construction 
(guidelines, with the approved amendments and typing corrections, be 
accepted by the Board. Motion seconded and passed unanimously, Ron Chase 
also moved the Board include Moz’s letter, with corrections, as a letter 
of explaination and philosophy to the Construction Guidelines.

The guidelines will be printed as a separate pamphlet and mailed out 
with the booth registration receipts. These guidelines pertain to new 
booth construction and any reconstruction.

The 1984 Clearing and Booth Construction Guidelines are enclosed.



feedback is welcome.

NEXT MEETING:
Facilitator:

Clearing and

Booth Construction
peach logo Guidelines

ALL FAIR MEMBERS BE SURE YOU REAL THIS!

NO BRUSH CUTTING.

SIMPLICITY.

Eon Chase presented a proposal for 
j The proposal is

198A, 7pm atEugene, OR
Bylaw Revie?; Approval, March 13, 
Frank Sharpy’s, 1026 Custer Court, 
Cheryl Jones

********************

ANY EXCEPTIONS MUST BE APPROVED IN WRITING FROM THE MANAGEMENT TEAM OF THE FAIR. 
VIOLATION OF THESE GUIDELINES IS GROUNDS FOR EXPULSION FROM THE FAIR, 
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY. APPEALS 'WILL BE ADDRESSED AFTER THE FAIR.

The Fair managementvreserves the right to remove brush, vines and trees for 
purposes of safety, land management, cleanliness and other purposes which 
suit the operations and planning goals of the Fair. The intent of these 
Guidelines is to stop the destruction of trees and underbrush on the grounds.

Orerational Management of the Fair: J 
an Operational Management Team (OMT) during the Fair, 
enclosed. Any

Vioators will be expelled for one year!
You are allowed to clean up your campsite and booth space and remove grass, 
weeds, vines, sticks, debris, etc. from your space and paths. If something 
else is in question, ask before cutting.

You are violating the Oregon Country Fair Guidelines if you: expand your 
booth space or camping space; cut or prune any trees anyplace; cut brush, 
vines or bushes that are not growing inside the open space of your camping 
area and booth space.

As an organization we would like to encourage the concept of 
nomadic types of structures. Avoiding elaborate massive structures is a 
policy we feel is necessary to avoid losing the character of the Fair and 
potentially running the? risk of confrontation with the County over building 
Please see more specific information on this pamphlet.

STRUCTURAL INTEGRITY. Any loft structure must be built soundly. Staff on si 
will be available to assist you with determining what is sound. Please 
contact them before you begin construction. Please see specific inform' 
in this pamphlet for limitations.

OCF Minutes 
March A, 198A

Entertainment: The Board approved an expenditure of $15 to help finance 
enrollment in a booking school for Moz Wright, Coordinator of Entertainment.


